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Room 5600 

30 Rockefeller Plaza 
New York, N.Y. 10020 

July 27, 1976 

Mr. Livingston Biddle 
Professional Staff Member 
Cornmitte on Labor & Public Welfare 
Room 4228 
Dirksen Senate Off ice Building 
Washington, D. C. 20515 

Dear Liv, 

Clrcle 7-3700 

Several days ago Mr. Rockefeller wrote a letter 
to Congressmen Quie and Perkins. For your information, 
a copy of that letter is enclosed. 

I think it does a good job of expressing Mr. 
Rockefeller's sense of substance of the matter and of 
the importance that he places upon it. You should know 
also that I had good meetings with Marty LaVor and Tom 
Birch. Marty remains pretty adamant, but Birch seemed 
most receptive. 

Good luck and best regards, 

enclosure 
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